
BE IT REMEMBERED, that at a regular term of the Board of 
Commissioners of the State of Oregon, for the County of 
Union, sitting for the transaction of County business, begun 
and held at the Joseph Building Annex in the City of La 
Grande, in said County and State, on Wednesday of said month 
and the time fixed by law for holding a regular term of said 
Commission, when were present: 

The Honorable LORENCE D. SAVAGE, Chairman 

JOHN J. HOWARD Commissioner 

STEVE MCCLURE Commissioner 

WHEN, on  WEDNESDAY  , the  18th  day of 
September  , 1991, among others the following 

proceedings were had to-wit: 

IN THE MATTER OF REGULATING ) 
PUBLIC USE OF COUNTY PARKS ) 

ORDINANCE 
1991-14 

WHEREAS, the Union County Board of Commissioners has 
determined that the County run parks are in need of 
regulations on their use. 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY ORDAINED by the Union County 
Board of Commissioners an ordinance regulating the use of 
the County run Parks. 

Use of any camping site shall be restricted to no longer 
than seven (7) consecutive days of occupancy with a 
consecutive seven (7) day waiting period before occupancy 
may resume. No camp site shall be unattended for more than 
twenty-four (24) hours. 

All pets must be on a leash. Garbage must be hauled out of 
area if no garbage receptacles are available. 

Vandalization of government property is prohibited. Any 
violation of State or Federal Law will be strictly enforced. 

Any person violating the provisions of this ordinance shall 
be guilty of a misdemeanor punishable by a maximum fine of 
$2,500.00 or a maximum of imprisonment in the County jail 
for one year. 

PASSED AND ADOPTED this 01„)"/.., day of October, 1991, by a 
vote of the following members of the Board of County 
Commissioners. 

L E D. SAVAGE, C IRMAN 

ARD, COMMISS ONER 

STEVE MCCLURE, COMMISSIONER 


